
 

Mary’s Harverst Fresh Foods, Inc. 2705 NE Argyle St, Portland, OR 97221 
 
08/23/2022 

Recall Alert Notification 
 
Dear Mary’s United Salad Co. Customers, 

This is to inform you that Lamb Weston is initiating a voluntary recall of CHAMP Shredded IQF Hash 
Browns which has the potential to be contaminated with Listeria monocytogenes. Lamb Weston began 
shipping this product in February 2021. 

This recall is being initiated for the potential presence of Listeria monocytogenes, which was 
discovered during sampling of the product. Listeria monocytogenes is an organism which can 
cause serious and sometimes fatal infections in young children, frail or elderly people, and others 
with weakened immune systems. Although healthy individuals may suffer only short-term 
symptoms such as high fever, severe headache, stiffness, nausea, abdominal pain and diarrhea, 
listeria infection can cause miscarriages and stillbirths among pregnant women.  
 

Mary’s Harvest Fresh Foods, Inc. follows Cooking and Handling Instructions from the manufacturing 
Company (Lamb Weston). Please note the following items contains fully cooked Shredded 
IQF Hash Browns.    

• Sausage Breakfast Burrito 9.5 oz. 
• Bacon Breakfast Burrito 9.5 oz. 

 
Mary’s Harvest Fresh Foods, Inc. use by dates 03/14/2022-08/28/2022.  As a precautionary measure 
Marys Harvest Fresh Foods, Inc. recommends the following:  
    
 Please examine your stocks immediately to determine if you have any of affected products on 

hand. If so, please discontinue distributing the lot. 
 
 If you have further distributed any of the affected products, please immediately contact your 

accounts, advise them of the recall situation, and have them return or destroy their outstanding 
recalled stocks to you.   

 
 Immediately examine your inventory and quarantine product(s) subject to recall. If you may have 

further distributed recalled product(s), please identify your downstream customers and notify them 
of this recall. If your downstream customers have further distributed product(s), they should notify 
their own customers as well. 

 
 Please discontinue selling these products IMMEDIATELY.  

 
 If you have any questions, please call Mary’s Harvest Fresh Foods, Inc. at 503- 808-9444.  
 
 


